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a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 817
Hutton : 1141
Senset : 911

Washington : 1001

Team Points this Week

Friday 3 November 2023

Writing: Dylan Parker Vickers

Maths: 
Learner: Amelie Eccles
              

Writer: Grace Hughes
Maths: Axel Irving
Learner: Alfie Robinson

Writing: Lily Roberts Procter
Maths: Natalia Noon
Learner: Micah Raine 

                 

                      

Writing: Owen Price
Maths: Cameron Slaughter
Learner: Rupert Vereker
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November  
Tues 7: Scholastic Book Fair in the hall
Tues 7 and Wed 8: KS2 STEM Science days
Thursday 9: PTA Social at The George Washington
NO Celebration Assembly
Friday 10: Wheelchair Basketball day 
Wednesday 15: Class 4 to Robin Wood
Friday 17: EYFS Stay and Play (9:00)
W/C Mon 20: Online Safety Week 
Mon 20: Parents Online Safety Workshop (3:30)
Monday 27: Poetry Week - Poet Visit 

Important Dates

Learner of the week: Being a great teamworker

It is really important to protect our children
online. In school we have strong filters to
protect the children and we also regularly
discuss staying safe with the children. On
Monday 20th November at 3:30 - we will have
an online safety presentation by Lancashire
Safeguarding. This is a great chance to learn all
about the online world and how to protect your
child. More information will follow after the
holidays. 

School Council Update 

Improve our playtime offer, particularly sports
available, by working closely with Play Leaders
Set up a system and rota for pupils to engage in
litter picks in the local community
Work with Mr Pugh and Mr McGurk to give pupils
the opportunity to help lead assemblies around
our core values

The newly-appointed School Council met last week
and came up with a long list of suggestions to
enhance our school and their experience at ABH.
They then put these ideas to their classmates, who
voted on their favourite ones. Together, the class
councillors totted up the votes and settled on the
three actions which are most important to pupils at
our school. So, over the next term they plan to:  

1.

2.

3.

Runner-up suggestions for future action were to get
our school library back up and running, and look at
ways we can offer more extra-curricular sessions
linked to subjects the children enjoy. 

Imran from Bolton Mosque

On Tuesday 31 October we were visited by
Imran from Bolton Mosque. He rounded off our
RE topic on Islam with a presentation about the
5 Pillars of Islam, then worked in Classes 3 and
4 to learn more about praying and the Hajj to
Mecca. It was a really informative session. 


